
As Bridgeview Moorage President, representing 25 households, and as a newly retired teacher at Roosevelt Highschool I have deep 
personal concerns for allowing NW Metal to relocate to our neighborhood.  We may be a lower income neighborhood but we are a 
vibrant and diverse one, that does not except toxcity as an allowable element to our neighborhood.  

Let’s end the poisioning of lower  income diverse neighborhood by passing protections.

Thanks,

Melissa Marsland
BIC  President
Retired Roosevelt Teacher


